8 May 2018
Our Ref:  HP7137
Parents/Guardians of: _____________________________ Class: ______
Year 4 Swimming Lessons - Girls
I would like to inform you that swimming lessons will begin for your child on Friday 11th May.  Swimming lessons will be held on a Friday afternoon (during normal school hours) at Gayton Swimming Pool.  All Year 4 children will attend swimming lessons throughout the year, with thirty children attending each session. Children will travel by coach and the girls and boys will continue to have separate swimming lessons.  
Your child will be attending the following sessions: 

Session 1: 
Friday 11th May
Session 2: 
Friday 18th May
Session 3: 
Friday 25th May
Session 4: 
Friday 1st June 
No session due to Half Term holiday 
Session 5: 
Friday 8th June
Session 6: 
Friday 15th June 
Session 7: 
Friday 22nd June          

Session 8: 
Friday 29th June
Session 9: 
Friday 6th July 

No session due to an INSET day
Session 10: 
Friday 13th July
Session 11:
Friday 20th July
Children attending swimming sessions must bring their swimming kits (including a towel), to school every FRIDAY.  

Please note that boys will need tight fitting swimming trunks (long shorts and boxer shorts are not allowed to be worn at the swimming pool) and a swimming hat.
These can be bought from sports shops and some supermarkets such as Asda, Home Bargains and Sainsbury’s.  Gayton also sell swimming hats which cost between £1.50 and £3.50.
Swimming is part of the P.E curriculum and it is compulsory for all pupils.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
